
 

March 6, 2022 
 

St. Cecilia Catholic Church 
1226 College Avenue    PO Box 306       

Kennett, MO 63857 
www.stceciliakennett.com 

 
Fr. David Baunach, Pastor   

417-851-7136 davidbaunach@gmail.com 
Luis Hernandez, Hispanic Ministry  (417) 496-5622 

Lynnette Anderson, Parish Secretary 
Vanessa Cowart, PSR Director (561) 351-1380 

Magda Cazares, Youth Group Director 
 

Fr. David’s Parish Office Hours: 
Kennett Monday and Wednesday 10-4, Tuesday off,  

Thursday and Friday in Portageville 10-4  
 

Fr. David is available for the Sacrament of Reconciliation during Adoration or by 
appointment. 

 
Weekly Schedule 

Monday and Wednesday Adoration at 5; Mass at 6pm  
Sunday Masses: 10:30am Mass in English; 10:05am Rosary 

1pm Mass in Spanish  
*If you would like to receive the Holy Eucharist and are unable to attend mass, please 

contact Fr. David at his number above. 
 

Please pray for /Oramos para: 
+Bill and Lynnette Anderson, Polly McAtee, +Judy Abernathy, +Greg Bradley,  

Paul Deken, +Sandy DeLisle, +Mary Gurley, Justin Miller, Deanne Cole,  
Bob and Sharon Hines, Vera Gleuck, and Kathy Larsen. Especially let us remember our 

bishops and our priest, Fr. David, and our homebound. 
 

Mass Intentions  
March 6 Sandy Delisle 

March 13 Tommy Grieve and his helicopter unit in Romania 
March 20 Sandy Delisle 

http://www.stceciliakennett.com/
mailto:davidbaunach@gmail.com


 Synod Potluck 
The goal of the synod is growing a deeper love 
for the Eucharist and an active sacramental life, 
bringing the People of God to the altar. When we 
gather, we will explore how we can do that as a 
parish. Uniting all our efforts, we will figure out 
how we can best accomplish that goal of bringing people to the Eucharist. 
 
We will be having a potluck after mass on Sunday, March 6th, and this will take the 
place of PSR that day. Once we've eaten, we've got two questions to help guide our 
discussion. Since the end goal is to bring people to the Eucharist, the final thing we will 
discuss is how to best reach out to those who have stopped attending mass, but also on 
how to reach out to those who have never experienced our Catholic faith. 
 
This Synod is something we are being asked to do, and we can look on it as a burden 
imposed by Pope Francis. But the way I am looking at it, is as an opportunity for us to 
come together as a parish, and have a good discussion on how to Evangelize, make a 
plan, and start doing it! 

When: Today, after mass;  
bring a dish to share!  
Where: Parish Hall  

Why: To gather information so we can act.  
 

The Parish School of Religion Will Continue 
Next Sunday at 11:45am!  

Each week, the PSR program continues to have 
classes for parents at 11:45am. All parents 

who have a child preparing for First 
Communion should attend as well as parents 
with a child in 4th grade or up who is desiring 

to receive Confirmation in the church. 
Parents will be in classes that will help them to 

teach the faith to their children, while the 
children will have enrichment activities in the 

Catholic faith. 
 

Help us raise money for Mother’s House in 
Hayti this Lent! 

Collection Information for February 20th 
$1,585 

 
Remember: Online giving is an easy way to tithe 
to our church! Go to www.stceciliakennett.com 

to get started.  
 

Monthly Calendar of Events 
First Sundays of the Month: Second Collection 

for Mother’s House in Hayti 
PSR Every Sunday at 11:45 

March 6th Potluck 
March 9 Parish Council 

 
 

Youth is Going to Steubenville Conference 
this July! 

If you are in grades 8-12th, please see Maggie 
for more information. Want to chaperone? We 

need those, too! 
 

Camp Renewall Sign-Ups Going on Now! 
Come out for a week long Catholic camp in the 
woods! You’ll have a great time learning about 
the faith, playing games and sports, doing arts 
and crafts, learning archery, swimming, having 

campfires, and EATING TONS OF FOOD! 
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